
Attachment A 

Narcan Data (April 2025) 
 
MTS, LAPD, LASD, Contract Security, and Ambassadors are equipped with Narcan and 
administer it as needed to individuals experiencing symptoms of an overdose. 
 
In April, there were a total of 13 Narcan incidents, which is a decrease of 4 incidents 
from the prior month (17). Ambassadors reported seven incidents, Contract Security 
reported one, LAPD reported three, LASD reported no incidents, and MTS reported two 
incidents. Seven of the Narcan incidents occurred on the B Line, with four incidents 
occurring at Westlake/Macarthur Park Station.  

 

  


